
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 6/3/2010 9:48:47 PM
To: 'edd@cpuc.ca.gov' (edd@cpuc.ca.gov); 'mflorio@tum.org' (mflorio@tum.org);

'sap@cpuc.ca.gov' (sap@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: drinks 

Mike, Elizabeth, Aram,
Some of the PG&E folks (and possibly a couple of former PG&E folks who have since left the company) 
who worked on the long term RA proceeding over the last few years are getting together this coming 
Tuesday after work to celebrate the mostly happy ending - for now - of this proceeding. You are 
welcome to join us, if you don't mind being seen having a beer with us. :) Harrington's, Tuesday 6/8, 5­
7 p.m. Love to see you there!

Trina
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